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|14-TH Ano BALTIMORE AVE.

' KANSAS CITY, MO.
August 31, 1937

Dr. F. C. (Phog) Allen,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

I want you to know that I appreciate your
co-operation in the production of the basketball
picture.

If this picture is the medium through which
the younger boys of the country can learn to appreciate
the game, then we have each accomplished our aim. |

Once again I want you to know that I haye
en joyed working with you.

/
Sincerely O ‘-1-' - l
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